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ISCNY President is with Joseph Mueller, Construction 
Manager for JK Tobin Construction Company. Joe has 
overseen our site development from the beginning to 
end. Their work is nearing completion, clearing 15 acres, 
preparing the necessary parts to begin building the Islamic 
Community Center.
We provided weekly updates to walk you through each step 
in the building process. So that you can see the fruit of your 
efforts; planning, donations, dua. Although this site work is 
a big part of the project, there is more work ahead of us. 
The first phase of the Islamic Community Center building is 
next. This means we have to continue our efforts; planning, 
donations, dua.
This project will serve our growing community now and has 
enough land for future development. Our Islamic community 
is vibrant and generational. It would be a mistake to just 
plan for now and not consider the future. Let us move 
forward with hope that Allah will reward us for our good, and 
fear that He will punish us for our shortcomings.

Site Work Is Near Completion

We will do our best to keep you updated weekly with the progress of the
Islamic Community Center
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I’m Beginning To See
The Islamic Community Center

The ISCNY logo on the bottom right of each page is interactive and will take 
you to the ISCNY web page where you can make a secure donation. 
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